
 

   

 

 
 

June 7, 2023 
 
 

 
 

Dear Seaford Families: 

 

Today has certainly been an interesting day. Please know that we continue to monitor the 

atmospheric conditions. Currently, forecasts indicate that the air quality will remain poor 

tomorrow. We anticipate that schools will be opened. For students with respiratory concerns, 

families should make individual decisions in consultation with their health professionals. As we 

implemented today, there will be no outdoor activities until the air quality improves. 

 

This situation is extremely unique for Long Island. Please be assured that the safety of our 

children, faculty and staff is of the utmost importance. We will continue to assess the 

environmental conditions and we will consult with health environmental authortites.  

 

Sincerely, 

Adele Pecora Ed.D 

Superintendent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


